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Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 12:00 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

 
 
From: Jean Waioght [mailto:mattp@re-sources.org]  
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 11:55 AM 
To: Public Involvement (UTC) 
Subject: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767) 
 
Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission: My husband and I are customers 
of PSE. We've also done some retro-fitting of our home through the Community Energy Challenge, we plan a 
new high efficient furnace next year, and we participate in paying into your green energy program. We're trying 
to do our part to reduce the pollution that is already biting us from fossil fuel burning. We would like to see PSE 
step up and do more like we are doing more--be accountable for the true externalized costs of continuing to 
burn coal. As long as there are incentives for homeowners, and as business owners get the word of new 
conservation options and alternative energy sources, that blunts the economic argument that consumers won't 
pay more. In this day and age, that becomes a poor excuse for polluting. Keep your customers from jumping off 
the grid by making a coal shutdown a part of your final Integrated Resource Plan. Thank you, 
 
Jean Waioght 
 
919 Coronado Ave.  
Bellingham, Washington 


